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September 21, 2022 

Dear Hephzibah High School Families, 

In an effort to keep you informed, please be aware that we received a report this 
morning of rumors of a threat made against our school that students were circulating 
via text messages. Out of an abundance of caution and with the safety of our students 
and staff in mind, additional security personnel were on our school campus to support 
student movement through the building throughout the day and during our regular 
dismissal. The rumored threats were investigated by Richmond County School Safety 
and Security officers. Please know that we take all threats seriously and work to resolve 
them quickly. 

Please take this opportunity to remind your child about the Richmond County School 
System Tip Line, 706-828-1077, which is always available to receive and address their 
concerns about safety of our school, students and staff. 

As always, thank you for supporting Hephzibah High School and the Richmond County 
School System. 

Sincerely, 

Zod Carrer 
Chris Nabahe, Ed. S. 
Principal 

Hephzibah High School


